
 

Cór Fhéile na Scol Song Contest 

To mark our 70th birth, Cór Fhéile na Scol is inviting primary schools to take part in a 

song writing competition.  

The words and music must be original and should reflect the spirit of Cór Fhéile na 

Scol. It will replace Amhrán an Cór Fhéile, (available to view on our website at 

corfheilenascol.ie/song) which used to be learned by all participating schools and 

sung at the beginning of each night.  

We would like to commission a new song which reflects the experiences of children 

taking part in the event in the 21st century and tells the story of the Cór Fhéile and 

how it feels to take part. The song can be in Irish or in English with a verse or chorus 

in Irish. The song should be written and composed by the children and staff of your 

school and recorded for judging.  

The winning song will be announced at this year’s Cór Fhéile na Scol and the 

winning school will receive €500 towards resources for Arts Education in the school. 

It is envisaged that the song will become the official anthem of Cór Fhéile na Scol 

and sung by schools at the Cór Fhéile from 2021. 

To enter: 

1. Compose your original music 

2. Write the lyrics 

3. Record children (and adults) performing the song 

4. Email your MP3 file, along with the name of your school, to 

amhrancorfheile@gmail.com – closing date for entries Friday 6th March. 
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